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Next Meeting will be: There will be NO meeting in November as we start the new Karneval season! 
We hope to see you at our events to continue our enjoyment of Karneval and friendships made 
throughout our many years!  
 

 
 

Allen Keinert…..Nov. 2 Robert Mann…..Nov. 5   Marilyn Nagel…..Nov. 7 

     

Upcoming Events and Notes of Interest:  

November 11th – Start of Karneval at Kegel’s Inn at 6:00 (5901 West National Avenue). Join us as 
we start the Karneval season and will open Karneval with our Hoppeditz on Saturday Nov. 16.  
 
November 16th  - Prinzentreffen:  This year for our “Crowning”,  we will embrace ALL former and 
current Prinz’s and Prinzessins for our club AND our neighboring clubs whom we have all developed 

many long-time friendships with at our PRINZENTREFFEN! Please see the attached flier for more 

details and be sure to fill this out and mail this back if you were or are Prinz or Prinzessin!  (Current 
Prinz/Prinzessin’s are free, $5 for all others! 
Please be sure to get your flier in to our club so that we can include you! We so very much 
look forward to seeing you there in your feathers and crowns/saches! Any questions – please 
let us know with a phone call! (see attached/included flier!) 
 
We are looking for a place to store our Prop trailer and our float. If you know of a location for 
very inexpensive or better yet FREE, please contact Curt at 414-708-2958. 

It comes with great sadness of the news that Helene (Leni) Nagel has passed away on 
Monday, Oct. 28.  Visitation will be on Tuesday, November 5th from 9:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m. at St. 
Stephen Church (1441 W. Oakwood Road, Oak Creek) followed by the celebration of Mass of 
Christian Burial at 11:00 a.m. Please keep Peter and his family in your prayers. 
 
 



 
 
 
Events in October: 

  German-American Day at The Schwabenhof: Everyone who attended had a wonderful 
time, especially Megan Laughlin who is now our new Miss German-American Societies for 2019/20! 
Here is a picture of Megan dancing with her father. I’m sure she will be attending many functions this 
upcoming year! Congratulations, Megan!  
 
DANK Oktoberfest at Four Points Sheraton: The keg was tapped and the party began with music 

by Blaskapella Milwaukee and the dance floor was full. During band breaks, everyone was 

entertained by the DANK Folk Dancers and their traditional Pole Dance. They even had cards for 

everyone to play Sheeps Head. 

Invitations from Other Clubs:  
Minnesota Spielmannszug Invites for their next Season!  
Prinzenkrönung – Nov. 23, 2019                 Kostümball – Feb. 15, 2020 
 
Milwaukee United German Choruses:  Vereinigte Chöre Invite you to their 33rd annual Christmas 
Concert, Sunday, December 1, 2019 starting at 2:00 PM at the Mt. Zion Lutheran Church: 
12012 W. North Avenue, Wauwatosa.  Tickets: $10 Adults; $1 Children under 12. (Price Includes 
Cake and Coffee/Milk) Tickets can be purchased at the door. Participating Choruses:  
Milwaukee Damenchor, Milwaukee D.A.N.K. Chor, Milwaukee Liederkranz, Schwaben Männerchor  
Kulturvereinigung, Deutsche Schule und Immersche Späldeel Freistadt. 
 
 

Please remember that on Saturday, November 2nd  Rheinischer Verein has a radio spot 

from 1:45 – 2:00 p.m. on JOY 1340am – The New Continental Showcase with Bob 

Ziegenbein.  Let your friends know and enjoy some nice music!  

 

Future 2019/2020 dates to keep in mind: 

November 11 – Monday, – Kegels in West Allis.  

Prinzentreffen/All Crowns Party! The Bavarian Bierhaus – Saturday, November 16th. 

Weihnachstfeier – The Bavarian Bierhaus – Sunday, December 15th. 

 

Dates for the next season of 2020: 

Maskenball - Feb 22, 2020  AND  Kehraus – Feb. 29, 2020 

Both will be at The Bavarian Bierhaus in Glendale.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Information:  Please call/email one of the board members with updates on your health, 

happy events and/or any other news you’d like to share. 

President: Jeff Lux ~ 414-294-3105 

Jeff’s email is:  jeffluxwwtpo4@sbcglobal.net 

1st Vice Pres: Mark Semrow ~ 262-366-3333 

2nd Vice Pres: Diana Bauer ~ 414-708-2866 

Treasurer: Ricky Scheren ~ 262-290-5357 

Recording Secretary: Sue Semrow ~ 262-366-7727 

Fest President: Heinz Scherzer ~ 262-787-8563 

Correspondence Secretary:  Sonja Brunn ~ 414-708-2866 

Zeugwart/1st Property Custodian: Curt Bauer ~ 414-708-2958 

2nd Property Custodian ~ Allen Keinert ~ 414-217-4540 

3rd Property Custodian ~ Craig Wheeler ~ 262-391-9905 

Bummelschatzmeisterin/Social Treasurer ~ Christa Scherzer ~ 262-787-8551 

Please note, our club’s website:  www.rheinschervereinofmilwaukee.com 

And find us on facebook: search: rheinischervereinofmilwaukee  

Our club email is: rheinischerverein@ymail.com  

 

 

Thank you to the following RV club sponsors! We appreciate your support! 

 

                                            
 

                   
 

 

  

 
 

  

mailto:jeffluxwwtpo4@sbcglobal.net
http://www.rheinschervereinofmilwaukee.com/
mailto:rheinischerverein@ymail.com

